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To whom it may concern: 

CASE NO: NRC-2018-000631 
DATE REC'D: 07/09/2018 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. I hereby request copies of the following 

records: 

-Any and all records, to include but not limited to reports, memos, photos, etc., related to the theft 

of two 5-gallon cans of low enriched uranium from the General Electric Plant in Wilmington, NC on 

Jan. 26, 1979. The FBI later arrested an employee, David L Dale, in the incident. More information 

can be found in the U.S. NRC's document collection, here: https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc­

collections/gen-comm/circulars/1979/cr79008.html. 

I also request that, if appropriate, fees be waived as I believe this request is in the public interest. I 

am a member of the news media - WECT News in Wilmington, NC - and this request is not being 

made for commercial purposes. Please see the attached PDF for proof of my status as a member of 

the news media. 

In the event that fees cannot be waived, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total 

charges in advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail 

attachment if available or CD-ROM if not. 

My email address is bwissbaum@wect.com, and my mailing address is 322 Shipyard Boulevard, 

Wilmington, NC 28412. My office and cell numbers are listed at the bottom of this email. 

Best, 

Brandon Wissbaum 
Assignment Manager 

WECT News 

Office: 910.386.5477 

Cell: 910.899.6035 




